Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Patricia Sheely <patsheely@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 3:44 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Hearing on the Qil Conservation Division’'s proposed rule to reduce methane waste.

Ms. Davidson,
| would like to speak at the hearing on Monday. | prefer the afternoon but am available to speak in the morning.
Thank you,

Patricia Sheely
patsheely@gmail.com




